




























McMillan, Acquanette {Netta) 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Jim Osterling <jimo@bridgeadvisorsllc.com> 
Thursday, December 15, 2022 8:59 AM 
PublicComment-AutoResponse 

Subject: LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR JUSTIN L. JONES TO BE RE-APPOINTED TO THE PASADENA CITY 
COUNCIL 

I support the reappointment of Justin Jones to the position of Councilmember, District 3 on the Pasadena City Council. Mr. 

Jones current and prior involvement in community responsibilities demonstrates his care and commitment to the citizens of 

Pasadena. 

Before he was originally appointed to the City Council, he reached out to me to learn more about the 180 affordable micro 

units we are developing at Pasadena Studios. On the construction tour, he demonstrated a broad understanding of the 

opportunities, challenges and issues associated with increasing the affordable housing inventory in Pasadena. I was aware 

of his experience in the Los Angeles County Department of Public Works, and we engaged in a wide-ranging discussion 

about the upcoming planning, zoning and infrastructure requirements necessary to meet the affordable housing 

requirements of the RHNA requirements. 

Pasadena will be very fortunate to have Mr. Jones, civil engineer and dedicated community member, as a city council 

member as they plan the complex and costly infrastructure requirements of the 710 "stub" and other significant projects 

that will be undertaken in the near future to meet the city's housing needs. 

Sincerely 

Jim Osterling 

Co-Owner/Developer - Pasadena Studios 

Opening Summer 2023 

Jim 0sterling 
Bridge Advisors 
Real Estate Development and Advisory Services 

Cal BRE #01887687 
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